
Happenings
Congratulations to Greg Farrar and Teresa Flythe who were married
on April 27th at The Crescent in Valdosta.  Best wishes to the two of
you!

Tina Worms attended the Crystal Ball Construction Forecast
sponsored by ABC of Georgia on July 25th at Maggiano’s in Atlanta.
She learned some valuable information about the economic, societal
and design drivers that are shaping the healthcare systems of the
future.

Tom Stalvey recently attended his first two meetings as a member of
the Board of Directors for the Associated General Contractors of
Georgia.  He was elected for a two-year term on the AGC Board.
Thank you, Tom, for your commitment to serve.

William Kenyon is currently taking a 35-hour online course offered
by the Georgia Institute of Technology.  The online course will prepare
William for the Professional Engineering Exam which he plans on
taking in October.  

On August 20-24, Matt Vollrath attended the first of two sessions of
the Electrical Project Management Institute at Purdue University in
West Lafayette, Indiana.  This intensive management education
program is an 80-hour course in which attendees learn methods to
improve profitability and productivity as well as increase quality and
customer satisfaction.   

Recently, over 70 employees from our Valdosta Division, Macon
Division, Atlanta Division and Corporate Office completed CPR, AED,
and standard First-Aid training.  The certified training is valid for a
two-year term.  Thank you to all employees who attended and for your
commitment as a first responder.

September birthday wishes go to:  David Brantley (9/3), Jason
Vickers (9/5), Joe Laudicina (9/6), Stuart Stevens (9/11), Brian
Stokes (9/15), Bernard Jackson (9/16), Johnny Maddox (9/16),
Kelvin Cummings (9/17), Robyn Horton (9/17), Philip Poole
(9/17), Mike Deluca (9/19), Joey Perullo (9/23), Chris May
(9/24), Brian Geary (9/26), Clifford Hampton (9/26), Larry
Cunningham (9/28) and Randy Rewis (9/28).

October birthday wishes go to: Dale Smith (10/2), Jonas Dillon
(10/3), Jose Lainez (10/3), Michael Giddens (10/4), Guillermo
Lopez (10/8), Al Gunn (10/10), Tommy Stalvey (10/10), Martin
Sotelo (10/14),  Barry Hart (10/15), Dennis Jackson (10/16),
Reuben Bennett (10/19), Darrell Curtis (10/21), Amy Drew
(10/21), Josh Joyner (10/22), Mike Rowland (10/26), Chris
Cooper (10/27), Albert Moore (10/27), Dale Flythe (10/29),
Keller McDurmont (10/30) and Chris Young (10/30).
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•  Armstrong Atlantic State University Compass Point –
Siemens Industry Building Technologies

•  Colquitt Regional ED/ICU Expansion – Brasfield & Gorrie
•  Robins AFB Bldg. Power to 2036 Guard Shacks – RCA

Contracting
•  UGA Law School Renovation Ph. 3 – Allstate Construction
•  VISN 7 Steam Trap Repair Services (Charleston, SC) – Utility

Systems Solutions, Inc.
•  Albert J Ellis Airport New Passenger Terminal Bldg.

(Jacksonville, NC) – Balfour Beatty Construction
•  Madison Hospital Low Voltage - Siemens Industry Building

Technologies
•  Project MiniMill – SP Fiber Technologies
•  VISN 7 Steam Trap Repair Services (Columbia, SC) – Utility

Systems Solutions, Inc.

Recent Jobs Awarded

Mark Jenkins
Our Feature Employee this month is Mark Jenkins.

Mark has been with Ace since April 2007 and is the
Operations Manager working out of our Atlanta office.
He has recently worked on the Clearview Regional
Medical Center and the Ft. Gordon Training Barracks
Upgrade Program. 

Mark graduated from Lithonia High School,
graduated from the Atlanta Institute of Music and was in the US Army
(864th Engineer Battalion) from 1992-1995, stationed in Ft. Lewis,
Washington.  He currently lives in Loganville with his wife, Catherine, and
two children, Taylor (14) and Heather (10).  In his spare time, he enjoys
computer programming, playing his guitar and fishing. Mark recently built
a 3 axis CNC milling machine from scratch that routes wood, steel or
aluminum for his various hobby projects. 

Thank you, Mark for being an important part of the Ace Team!

Feature Employee

September company anniversary wishes go to:  George Haire (28
years), Brian Geary (8 years), Harvey Beard (7 years), Tom
Beckett (6 years), Tavaris Sharp (6 years), Voncile Haire (5
years), Reuben Bennett (3 years), Justin Dees (3 years), James
Whitaker (3 years), Robert Doyle (1 year) and Tony Hedrick (1
year).

October company anniversary wishes go to:  Tony Kussman (9
years), Greg Farrar (8 years), Chris May (8 years), Tim Sellers (5
years), Walt Allen (2 years), Jason Chupa (1 year), Ben Donnelly
(1 year), Clifford Hampton (1 year), Michael Jackson (1 year),
Joshua Lucas (1 year), Algernon Monroe (1 year), Kirk Morris (1
year), Joseph Sealy (1 year) and Jonathan Troyer (1 year).

Anniversaries

The Tanger Outlet
Expansion project in
Locust Grove,
Georgia is our
feature job for this
issue.  C70 Builders,
Inc. served as the
General Contractor
for this job and their
management team
consisted of Brent
Krause – Project
Manager and John
Nachtsheim – Superintendent.  Key Ace personnel on the project were
Brine Gillikin - Project Manager, Mike Rowland – Superintendent
and Doug Martin – Estimator.  Others that assisting with this job
included Steve Bankston, Chad Evans, Michael Giddens,
Kyle Gordon, Eddie Hill, Josh Joyner and Joseph Laudicina.

The expansion of the Tanger Outlets consisted of 26,000 square feet
of new retail space. Tenants occupying the new spaces are Brooks
Brothers, Columbia Sportswear, Fragrance Outlet, Lucky Brand Jeans,
Talbots and Under Armour.  Ace’s scope of work included relocating
utilities, installation of extensive track lighting and the expansion of
the fire alarm system which was installed by Ace Technologies.

Ace Electric, Inc. would like to thank C70 Builders for allowing us
to be part of another successful project and we congratulate Tanger
Outlets on their new stores.

It’s Football Season... be sure to support
your favorite teams and schools!


